
 

MCKINLEY CLASSICAL LEADERSHIP ACADEMY 

HIGH SCHOOL PTO 
2156 Russell Blvd. 

St. Louis, MO 63104 
September 2017 
 
Dear McKinley High School Families, 
 
We invite you to participate in our Annual Fund Drive! We’re proud of McKinley, and we know how much it 

means to our families and students that we continue to grow and improve as a school community.  The 

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is our collective voice to advocate for our school and raise funds to 

support all the programming and events that make McKinley such an amazing place.  

 

We want every McKinley family to be a part of the success of the Annual Fund Drive and at McKinley, we 

make it easy. We don't do pizza, popcorn, or gift wrap sales.  We know how important your time is, and ask 

that you simply make a donation. The money you donate directly benefits the school, not a fundraising 

company! Depending on how much is raised, your donation could help support:  

 
● Social activities for the students 

● Classroom grants for specific needs 

● Teacher/Staff appreciation 

● Yearbook production 

● Student recognition and awards 

● Busses for field trips
 

We understand that situations are different for every family, and we only ask that you support the PTO as you 

are able -- whether it be $10 or $1,000.  To help with planning, please donate by October 15.   

 
We thank you in advance for your generous support, and encourage your participation in the HS PTO!  After you 
give, please share your school spirit by proudly displaying the enclosed McKinley car sticker!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

McKinley High School 2017 Fund Drive 

Name _________________________________________________________________________  Phone__________________________________________                                                                           

Address            ________________ 

Email        ____________________________________________________________ 

Name & Grade Level(s) of your McKinley Middle School student(s)      ________________ 

Amount enclosed:   $1000 ______    $500 _____     $100 _____    $20 _____   Other Amount___________  

To make a tax-deductible donation (100% of your donation goes to the McKinley HS PTO): 
 Online: go to slpsfoundation.org, and click “donate now.”  IMPORTANT:  On the second screen, make sure 

to type, “McKinley High School Fund” in the “write a note” line.   
● By check: Please make your check payable to SLPS Foundation. In the memo line, please write “McKinley 

High School Fund”. 
To donate cash or check directly to the HS PTO (not tax-deductible): 

● Detach and mail this form, along with your donation, to McKinley High School PTO, Annual Fund Drive, 
Attn: Mr. Warmack, 2156 Russell Blvd., St. Louis, MO 63104.   Your student can also turn in your fund 
drive form and donation to McKinley’s office. 

● Confirmation of receipt of your donation will be sent to you. 
 

Want to double your donation? Many companies offer their employees a “Matching Gift” program.  

Please check with your employer to see if your donation qualifies for employer matching. 

 

Name of Employer          Amount of Match   


